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Recognising the connection between
ostomates and those who support them

Wishing everyone a meaningful
Stomal Therapy Week !

Embracing the mutual bonds of respect, equality and
dependability between ostomates and those that support
them.

For Ostomates:

You are more than your stoma - your strength, resilience and journey inspire us
all. Living with a stoma is not just about adapting; it’s about thriving. You are not
alone - we are here to support you every step of the way.

For Stomal Therapy Nurses:

Your expertise, compassion and dedication transform lives every day. Thank you
for empowering ostomates with knowledge, confidence and dignity. Your work
makes a difference beyond measure.

For Supporters:

Expressing gratitude to the supporters of ostomates and acknowledging your
invaluable role in providing emotional support, practical assistance and
encouragement. Your contributions have not gone unnoticed and are deeply
appreciated.




